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B20 

PRESSURIZED RESIDUAL 

INSECTICIDE 

RESIDUEL SOUS PRESSION

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE / GARANTIE:
BORIC ACID 20%

REGISTRATION NO. 20459 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

NO. D'ENR 20459 DE LA LOI SUR LES PRODUITS ANTIPARASITAIRES

NET CONTENTS / CONTENU NET :  450 g

CAUTION / ATTENTION 

EXPLOSIVE / EXPLOSIF

KEMSAN INC. 
P.O. BOX 727 

OAKVILLE, ONTARIO 
L6J 5C1

DIRECTIONS:

Shake well before using.  After use, invert container and spray
until air comes out, to clear valve and spray nozzle.  Spray in
upright position only.  Spray only in areas inaccessible to
children and pets.  Do not use as a general space spray.

B20 residual is for use only with supplied crack and crevice tube
for injecting into cracks and crevices and void spaces where
insects may be hiding, living and breeding.  Place injector tip
2 cm into cracks, crevices, holes and other small openings where
insects may be a problem.  Release a 1 second spray per spot.  In
serious infestations or for preventative treatment, place spots
approximately 1 meter apart.  In long, running crack, move the



injector tip along the crack while spraying at 1 meter per second
in light infestation.  This powder spray leaves a white residue. 
Wipe off visible excess reside.  Avoid pantry shelves, areas food
is stored, and surface used in food preparation.

CRAWLING INSECTS:  Cockroaches:  Spray into hiding places such as
cracks and crevices, moist areas, openings around pipes and
sinks, under refrigerators and stoves, behind baseboards and
meter boxes.  Spray directly on insects in these locations where
possible.  Repeat as necessary.

VOID TREATMENT:  (false ceilings, wall voids, equipment voids and
attics, crawl-spaces and manhole where human contact with treated
surfaces will be minimal and where access is difficult.

FOR EXPOSED STAGES OF COCKROACHES:  Calculate void horizontal
surface area and treat at a rate of 3 seconds per square meter. 
Spray by placing injection tip into crack or crevice, hole or
other small opening into void space.  Repeat treatment as
necessary.

PRECAUTIONS:KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate container.  Do not use
or store near heat or open flame.  Do not store at temperatures
over 50 'C.

Do not spray on plastic, painted or varnished surfaces.  Do not
spray directly into any electronic equipment such as radios,
televisions, computers, motors, or into outlets or switches or
any other locations where the powdery residue may foul or short
electric contacts and circuits.

Store in a cool area away from heat or open flame.  Do not re-use
empty container.  Dispose of container in regular garbage.

May cause eye damage.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed
through skin.  Do not get in eyes or clothing.  Wear goggles or
safety glasses when applying.  Wash thoroughly with soap and
water after handling and before smoking or eating.  Remove
contaminated clothing and wash before re-use.  Avoid
contamination of food, utensils and food preparation areas. 
Spray only in areas inaccessible to children and pets.  Do not
use as a general space spray.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed:  Induce vomiting and seek medical
attention.  Do not induce vomiting if patient is unconscious or
convulsing. If inhaled:  Remove victim into fresh air.  Apply
artificial respiration if indicated.  If in eyes:  Flush eyes
with plenty of water.  Get medical attention immediately.



NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or
handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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